
Child Care Worker and Early 
Childhood Educator Appreciation Day 
is on October 24, 2024.

Families and children are encouraged 
to show appreciation for the early 
learning professionals in their lives in a 
meaningful way.

There are a hundred ways to say thank 
you: drawings, sculpting, dramatic play, 
writing, painting, singing… the list goes 
on! Create opportunities for your child 
to take the lead.

For more ideas or free  
resources, visit:
www.tbdssab.ca/ccwad

Thank an educator on 
October 24, 2024


